
May 4,2005 

Mary Rupp, S w  of the Board, National W i t  Union Administration 
1775 Duke S-t 
Alexandria, VA 223 14-3428 

To: NCUA Board 

I am writing in regards to NCUA's p m p d  changcs in the dchition of Construction 
and Development Lending as it pertains in Regulation 723. 

As a community credit union we serve the littk guy, sole proprietors, in addition m 
larger, -rate lmmwm. There are many ways in which t h ~ y  access this credit 
including (credit cards, home equity l m ,  cash out rchm0e6, lines of credit, even ready 
meme loans) to be used for their bushas ta msrke impmvements. Under the new 
Mbn,kmhwofmyof&-typesddtmbeidentifiedasa 
comtructlon and dtvdopmt loan even if oaly a small podon were usad for an 
improvement 

C e a d  Mintmob Fedmid Credit Union is a community d o n  located in a rural 
area where tbere are a high pmntage of small businesses. We dm have been writing 
construdm and developmeat loans since we opt& in 1938. 

I o p p e  the proposed amendment to the -tion of cmstmction or development loans 
to include loans for m w h g  or developing prom a h d y  owmd by a boxrower, for 
boom producing puqmses. 

I would Eike to thank NCUA for your considedon in this rna~cr. 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Mayem 


